Principal’s Note
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We want to remind
you that we are already in the 2nd nine weeks of the
school year, and report cards will be available for viewing
on Thursday, October 26th. To access your scholar's
report card, please sign into their FOCUS account.

We also invite you to join us for our School Advisory
Committee meeting, which will take place today, October
25th at 5:00 PM via Microsoft Teams. This meeting is an
excellent opportunity for you to learn about our goais for
the 2023-2024 school year and discover how you can best
support our scholars in achieving these goals.

We're eagerly looking forward to welcoming you to
Literacy Night on Tuesday, November 2nd, from 5:00 to
6:30 PM here at Melrose. It promises to be an
informative and enjoyable event.

Lastly, please make note that the awards assembly for
the 1st nine weeks has been rescheduled to Monday,
October 30th. We hope you can join us for this special
occasion.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we can't wait to
see you at our upcoming events.

Love Melrose Absolutely!

Principal Anderson

Oct. 26" — Report Cards

Oct 27" — Picture Retakes

Oct. 3ot Quarterly Awards

Oct. 31t — Fall Festival /Spooky Parade

Report Bullying & Harassment
(Reporting can be done anonymously)
~3 Ways™

1) Tell the Principal or another trusted adult
2) Use the online reporting system by going
to: bullying.pcsb.org
3) Call the Campus Crime Stoppers Hotline
1-800-873-8477

Calling all Kindergarteners!

Be a part of the 52 Letters in 52 Da;s Challenge!
Practice your letters each night!

Can you learn all 52 letters by November 8t?
Can you learn more than you knew before?

www.pesh.org/safetyconcern

If you move or change your phone number throughout the year, please stop by the front office or send a note with your child
to update your information. Attention Families: Please refrain from use of profanity and threatening school personnel
when visiting the campus. These actions/behaviors will lead to a Trespass warning issued by the local authorities.




BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS

Many times, we receive calls wanting to
celebrate scholars’ birthdays with cupcakes
and sweet treats in the classroom.
Melrose has limited those celebrations to
twice a year for
sweets and treats:

Christmas and End of Year Celebrations

Many teachers supply a special birthday hat
for the scholar to
wear throughout the day.

Please do not send food items to
school.

Uniform Reminder
Melrose Colors
Tops
White/ Navy(Dark) Blue, Gray or
Teal

Bottoms
Khaki or Blue
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Help us meet our attendance
goal. Please be sure scholars are
present and on time daily.

PICTURE RETAKES
10-27-2023
Only scholars who parents paid for pictures and
are not satisfied with the results may send back
the packet for retakes.

Only Scholars that were absent or new to the
schools will take pictures.

Scholars can wear the top of their choice for
picture day. Must be in uniform bottoms.

ALL PRODAD.

IMOMS
Meeting: October 26"
Time: 7am-8am

Come on out and learn how you can

support your scholar(s).

If you move or change your phone number throughout the year, please stop by the front office or send a note

with your child to update your information.

Attention families: Please refrain from use of profanity and threatening school personnel when visiting
the campus. These actions/behaviors will lead to a Trespass warning issued by the local authorities.




